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Dear Friends,

It usually only takes about ten minutes in a school to discern the predominant culture.

As the new kid on the block, I am happy to report that Escuela’s is—without a 

doubt—one of love and learning.

At a recent basketball game, a parent of one of our players welcomed me—and with 

light in her eyes and in front of her shy but smiling daughter—she shared with me her 

appreciation of Escuela. At her previous school her daughter’s grades has been mediocre 

and she had struggled with the competitive, sometimes catty, nature of her peers. 

Here at Escuela, she told me, the love among the staff and students alike make it a 

place where her child thrives academically, socially, and spiritually. There it was. 

The “L” word in education. Even though it’s not a word traditionally used in academia, 

it is the deep-seated knowledge and intuition in the heart of every parent and educator: 
“Love” is the best environment in which to learn.

Over the course of my first month as President, I have had the pleasure and privilege 

of witnessing first-hand the innovative practices of our teachers as they move our 

students towards biliteracy across all subjects. I have seen our faculty teaching 

social-emotional skills with patience and love, laying the foundation for how our children 

will walk into the world—preparing them to act as compassionate leaders in their 

homes and communities. I have seen our dedicated staff work to forge partnerships 

to advance our mission of making quality, dual-language Catholic education financially 

accessible to families throughout the Denver area.

I am humbled by the opportunity to be part of this community and am ready to put my 

hand and heart to the plow to serve this mission, supported by the goodness, prayers, 

and generosity of all of you.

I look forward to getting to know each and every one of you in the coming months. 

In the meantime, I’m excited to be able to share our latest Annual Report, which 

highlights all of the school’s accomplishments during the 2015-2016 Academic Year. 

I hope you will find it as inspiring as I do.

Sincerely,

Paul Dull

President



1. We always love the first day of school, but 
this year was especially exciting! On August 
24th, 2015, we welcomed 124 students to 
our new campus in southwest Denver. 2. In 
October we celebrated alongside longtime 
supporters and new friends at our inaugural 
¡Salud! fundraiser, which featured live music, 
plenty of margaritas, and an exciting live auc-
tion. Together, the night’s participants raised 
over $110,000 to fund student scholarships. 
3. In November, the Escuela community 
gathered in our new gym for “Our Families, 
Our Traditions,” an annual celebration of culture,
featuring traditional food, music, and dance 
prepared by Escuela de Guadalupe students 
and families. 4. Renown Chicano artist Tony 
Ortega and his students from Regis University 
worked alongside Escuela de Guadalupe 4th 

and 5th graders to create a community mural (now on display at the school!) that celebrates the history and culture of our students. 5. In December, 
music teacher Mr. Adam and his students prepared a beautiful Christmas program to share with our parents.  6. Super Bowl 50! Go Broncos! 7. 
The opportunity to work alongside local non-profits and serve our community makes Sr. Susan Swain Service Day (April 22nd) one of our favorite 
days of the year at Escuela. 8. In May, students and faculty held a surprise “despedida” (goodbye party) for one of our favorite Guadalupanos, 
Escuela President David Card. Each grade prepared a special tribute for Mr. David and presented their work at the school-wide assembly. 

Stay up-to-date on all the latest Escuela happenings by subscribing to our eblast and following us on FB at @EscueladeGuadalupe.
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During the 2015-2016 academic year, Escuela de Guadalupe served a diverse 
body of 124 bilingual, multicultural learners from across the socioeconomic 
spectrum.

“We know that when a student learns a second language 
he understands the struggles of his classmate who 
is also learning another language. We also know that 
when a student learns Spanish or English, she also 
learns about the music, food, history, injustices, and 
traditions that are fundamental to those cultures.” 
Ms. Lauren Carranza, 3rd Grade Teacher

Ninety percent of Escuela students receive some level of 
tuition assistance. The school relies on gifts made by individuals, 
foundations, and corporations to close the gap between what our 
families can afford and our actual cost to educate a student. 

Native Language

Free and Reduced Lunch Program

English

Qualify

Spanish

Do Not Qualify

OUR STUDENTS

Students from families with incomes at or below 130 percent of the poverty level 
are eligible for free meals throught the National School Lunch Program. As of 
June 30, 2014, 130 percent of the poverty level was $30,615 for a family of four.



High schools currently attended by alumni include 
(but are not limited to) Arrupe Jesuit High School, 
St. Mary’s Academy,  Bishop Machebeuf High School, 
Colorado Academy, and Mullen High School.

At the heart of Escuela de Guadalupe’s unique, dual-language program is our belief in rigorous, asset
-based education with an emphasis on Catholic values. Our intentional choice to celebrate the language, 
culture and faith of our students, paired with our strong parental involvement requirements and the 
support provided by our Graduate Support Program, results in a 93 percent high school graduation 
rate among our alumni—nearly 50 percent higher than their demographic peers in Denver.

At the end of the 2015-2016 academic year, 18 of Escuela’s 19 5th graders matriculated into our 
first-ever 6th grade class. Our new middle school program—part of an expansion that will allow us 
to nearly double the number of students we serve—fosters academic excellence and a spirit of servant 
leadership in our students, while also allowing us to directly transition them to competitive, college 
preparatory high schools in the area. 

High Schools Attended by Alumni

51% Catholic 9% Magnet

11% Charter 4% Private

21% Public 4% Unknown

OUR GRADUATES

As of June 30th, 2016, over 90 percent of our age-eligible 
students have graduated or are on track to graduate 
from high school. Seventy-six percent of these students 
have continued on to attend college, university, or a technical
school. Many of them first-generation college students. 

Post-secondary schools attended by alumni include 
(but are not limited to) Colorado College, Colorado State 
University, University of Colorado, Regis University, 
St. Louis University, and the University of San Francisco.

Post-Secondary Education 



“Escuela provided me with a general love for learning, especially 
language, which has led me pursue a Spanish minor. More 
importantly, at Escuela I first learned about the importance 
of service which has inspired me to choose a major focused 
on serving vulnerable members of our community through 
Nursing.“ Kateri Sheber Howard, St. Louis University Class of 
2020 (EdG Class of 2000)

“My path to success has been nothing like I had planned, but 
thanks to the confidence that I developed at Escuela, the support 
of my parents and the relentlessly high expectations of 
Ms. Lupe (EdG Graduate Support), not only have I been able 
to achieve the dreams that my father had for me when we 
arrived in Colorado sixteen years ago, now I have even bigger 
dreams for myself.” Missael Tovar Hernandez, Northwest 
Kansas Technical College Class of 2015 (EdG Class of 2007)

Pictured: Ms. Mariella 
with Escuela and St. Mary’s 
Graduate Cynthia Robles



In June 2016, Escuela de Guadalupe said goodbye to our fearless leader David Card, as he became 
the President of his alma-mater Regis Jesuit High School. It is almost impossible to overstate David’s 
impact at Escuela de Guadalupe. He joined Escuela in 2003 as our first President and over the course of 
thirteen years he led the school from a startup to a nationally recognized leader in inner city education. 
Working hand-in-hand with our principal, faculty, and staff, he pushed for exceptional academic out-
comes, implemented a sustainable economic model, spearheaded the move to our new West Denver 
facility and prepared the school to launch both Middle School and Pre-Kindergarten programs.

LEAVING A LEGACY

THE DAVID CARD SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Established by the Board of Trustees in May 2016, The David Card Scholarship will be awarded 
annually to the two middle school students (one girl and one boy) who best exemplify a strong committment 

to our five pillar values; diversity, empowerment, community, faith and excellence. 
Thanks to the generosity of our community, to date we have raised over $52,000 in David’s honor. 



39% Foundations 

72% Classroom and education 

34% Individuals 

Foundations: $727,850
Contributions from individuals: $630,706
Corporate and organizations: $36,123
ACE Scholarships: $94,000
In-kind contributions: $72,333

Classroom and education: $1,344,067
Management and general: $215,454
Development and fundraising: $302,464

Total Support: $1,561,012

Total Other Revenues: $265,542

Total Support and Revenues: $1,820,877

Total Expenses: $1,861,985

Tuition and fees: $287,600
School lunch program: $16,187
Less, Lunch Program Expenses: ($21,864)
Other income: $1,595
Investment (loss) Income: ($23,653)

12% Management and general 

2% Corporations and organizations 

16% Development and fundraising 

6% ACE Scholarships 

16% Tuition

5% In-kind contributions

Support and Revenues

Expenses

At Escuela we conduct annual external 
audits of our finances, in order to provide 
full transparency for our donors and other 
stakeholders. Learn more about our 
financials at http://bit.ly/EdG-financials.

OUR FINANCIALS



Paul Dull
President

Michelle Galuszka
Development Director

Sandra Reese
Graduate Support Director

José Acosta
4th/5th Grade Teacher (English)

Karina Acosta
1st/2nd Grade Literacy Tutor (English)

Nancy Aldana
1st/2nd Grade Literacy Tutor (Spanish)

Shelley Archuleta
Pre-K Teacher

Elsa Cardenas
Intensive Tutor

Joel Carranza
Intensive Tutor

Lauren Carranza
3rd Grade Teacher (Bilingual)

Rick Foster
Before School Care

Ioana Georgescu
4th/5th Grade Literacy Tutor (Bilingual)

Cristina Guerrero
Kindergarten Teacher (Spanish)

Lourdes Guzman
Pre-K Teacher’s Aid

Rachel Henley
Kindergarten Teacher (English)

Chris Leavens
6th Grade English & Social Studies Teacher

Sharon Livengood
1st/2nd Grade Teacher (English)

Iris Loya
Teacher’s Aid

Melissa McQueen
Middle School Lead Teacher

Delfina Meza
3rd Grade Literacy Tutor (Bilingual)

Miriam O’Connor
4th/5th Grade Teacher (Spanish)

Raquel Orellano
After School Care

Ines Pollanco
Pre-K Director

Maribel Polo
1st/2nd Grade Teacher (Spanish)

Adam Ramirez
Art & Music Teacher

Martha Tienda
PE Instructor

David and Marta Vallejo
Maintenance

Mariella Robledo
Principal

Sandra Garcia 
Director of Admissions and Financial Aid

Beth Sale
Operations Manager

Lindsay Filsinger
BOT Chairwoman

Claudia Ibarra
Office Manager

Elizabeth Vautour
Development Associate

OUR TEAM



Summa Cum Laude:
Gifts of $50,000 or more
ACE Scholarships
Anonymous (2)
Mike and Renee Duncan
El Pomar Foundation
Pete and Susanne Lansing
Nick and Natalie Lyon
Jack and Judy Pottle
Regis University--Fr. Woody Fund
Salazar Family Foundation
The Kelly Foundation
Judy and Tom Ward
Patrick and Janet Wiesner 

Magna Cum Laude:
Gifts of $25,000-$49,999
Jean and Hugh Armstrong

Gold Level:
Gifts of $7,500-$9,999
Michael and Connie Gallagher
Tim and Therese Miller
Kathy and Bob Nicolls
Allan Service and Esther Ray Mills
Paul Tamburello

Silver Level:
Gifts of $5,000-$7,499
Edwin and Kathleen Bernau
Lawrence and Margaret Byrne
Michael Cavanaugh
Deirdre Cryor

Thank you to the following 497 donors for their support of Escuela’s unique mission. Their generosity
to both our Guadalupe Annual Fund and our Raise Your Hand! Campaign provides the critical resources 
that our students need to become leaders in our community. We express our heartfelt gratitude and 
appreciation to all of these individuals, foundations, and other organizations who continue to help 
us make quality, dual-language Catholic education financially accessible to hardworking families in 
the Denver metro area. 

Magis Society

ONE CHILD AT A TIME  Society

Daniels Fund
Donahue Foundation
Lindsay and Todd Filsinger
Bill Fortune
The HBB Foundation
Richard Hayes
Staley Family Foundation--
   Jenn and Jason Cherveny

Cum Laude:
Gifts of $10,000-$24,999
Anonymous (2)
Anschutz Family Foundation
B & E Collins Foundation
Franciscan Friars of Holy Name 
   Province/ May Bonfils Stanton 
   Memorial Fund
Heider Family Foundation

Jeanette Bertea Hennings Foundation
Bud and Alice Laber
PWC
Qualistar Colorado Capital Fund 
Raskob Foundation for Catholic 
   Activities, Inc
Ready Foods
Mary Lynn and Warren Staley
The Anschutz Foundation
Virginia Hill Foundation
Susan and Matt Warta
Michael and Nancy  Zoellner

Guadalupe Legacy Society Members
For more information regarding 
planned giving, please contact our 
Development Office at (303) 964-0816.

Bronze Level: 
Gifts of $2,500-$4,999
America Marble and Granite, Inc. 
Anonymous (2)
Lauren and Dave Benson
Ryan and Alisha Boykin
David and Barbara A. Cummings
George and Marion Curtis
Davis, Graham & Stubbs LLP
Thomas and Nancy Doherty
Fennemore Craig, P.C.
Mark and Patricia Fogg
Jesuit Retreat House
Timothy Miller

Sean and Monica Doyle
Robert Gotto
J.K. Mullen Foundation
Judy Joseph
Kullgren Family Charitable Trust
Mabel Y. Hughes Charitable Trust 
Ed McVaney
Ralph and Patricia Nagel
Regis University 
Tom and Madeline Reynolds
Harry and Deborah Schmidt
St. Thomas More Catholic Church 
Viola Vestal Coulter Foundation

Thank you



Bronze Level (con’t):
Gifts of $2,500-$4,999 
Reed and Beth Mittelstaedt
Kristen Mix
Christopher and Bridgid Mosley
Robert L. and Elizabeth Newton
Priester Foundation
Samuel and Robyn Rasure
Regis University Jesuit Community
Todd and Elizabeth Rowan
Select New Mexico
Jason Shepherd
St. Sebastian Project Denver
Mary Stevens
The Denver Foundation
The Saeman Family Foundation
The Westwood Foundation
Peter Tynan

Member Level 
Gifts of $1,000-$2,499
Edwin Anderson
Anonymous
Laurie and Daniel Barela
Jim Basey
Leo and Michele Beserra
Carol and Chuck Binder
Vince and Mary Jo Boryla
George and Bona Brown
Joan Buckley
Jeff and Carrie Busch
Jenn and Jason Cherveny

Patricia Cisle
William and Susan Coleman
Colorado Business Bank
Colleen Curran and Steve Boane
Daily Service Foundation Inc.
Lawrence and Carol Davila
Mike and Carol Delaney
Stephanie and Greg Densen
David Dill
Jeffrey and Cindy Dohse
Annie Fedler
Laurie Galbreath
Amparo Garcia
Mary Helen Gautreaux
Charlotte and Guy Geoly
David and Ginger Giesen
Michael Gluck
Ryan and Abby Goral
Antonio and Lourdes Guzman
Amy Halvorsen
Maureen Hand
Russell and Susan Haskell
Arturo Holguin and Lisa Merkel-Holguin
Joseph Thibodeau 
Lenee and Paul Koch
Fr. Martin Lally
Grant and Maureen Lomas
Loyola Jesuit Community
Angela and Alex MacPhee
Todd and Cheryl Mares
Veronica McCaffrey and 
   Barbara Frank

Mile High United Way
Monaghan Foundation
Most Precious Blood
Timothy and Pari O’Donnell
Sofia Pedraza-Wyrick and 
   Benjamin Wyrick
Cindy L. and Federico Pena
Elizabeth Poell
Tony and Cindy Prado-Gutierrez
Charles and Kathryn Pride
Michael and Sarah Rawley
Regis Jesuit High School
Norma Roath
Mariella Robledo and Jorge Ramirez 
Fonseca 
Ron & Mary Pott Family Foundation 
Joel and Holly Brown Rosenstein
Richard and Pat Schraeder
Sisters of Loretto
St. Barnabas Parish
St. Mary’s Academy 
Ellen and Blair Stribley
Swanson Family Charitable Fund
Jim and Mary Ann Tarpey
Mavis Tell
Bryan and Judith Tointon
Marcia C. and John C. Vaughey
Patrick and Meredith Von Tscharner
Megan Wallace
Weckbaugh Foundation
Scott and Donna Whitley

Presidents Club:
Gifts of $500-$900
Anonymous (2)
Caroline Baker
John Bell
BKC Kitchen and Bath
Dave and Joan Boykin
Sheryl and Kenneth Bridges
Jose A. Bustamante
David Card and Janalee Chmel
Mary Anne Castellano
Victoria Cavanaugh
Rowena Cipriano-Reyes
Buffy Collison
Michael and Anne Coughlin

Matt Croshal
Encana Cares (USA) Foundation 
Lisa Flannery
C Tricia and Kevin Foltz
Barbara Frodin
Nicole Furman
Robert Gallegos
Mario Gasbarro
Paul Guerin
Bill Hathaway-Clark
David Henninger
Holy Family Catholic Parish
Gina Johnson
John Kane and Jean Demmler
Colleen and David Kessenich

Rolfe Larson and Peg Logan
Susan Maxwell
Thomas and Ashley May
Scott McFadden
Nancy McMahon
Melissa and Brad McQueen
Barbara Mulqueen
Maureen Norby
Miriam O’Connor
Matt and Kelly Osborn
Scott and Elizabeth O’Sullivan
Fr. Edward Poehlmann
Roel Family Partners, Ltd. 
Lola and Robert Salazar
Scott Sandberg

Thank you



Presidents Club (con’t):
Gifts of $500-$900
Kimberly Smith
Daniel Spivey
Brian & Jeanne Stafford
Laura Stenovec
Dave and Tracey Stover
Torres Mexican Food, Inc.
Bob Tynan
Brenda and Stefan Van der Steen
Vegetable Products, Inc. 
Vincentian Community, 
   DePaul House 
Gabriel Zamudio
Ziska Construction, Inc. 

Guadalupe Club:
Gifts of $250-$499
Connie Amen
Anonymous (3)
R. Craig and Cynthia Auth
Robert Bishop
Donald Blackwell
Tom and Rachel Brady
Elizabeth and Michael Brin
Matthew Broderick
Melissa Brydon
Therese Carpio
Michael Carroll
Jennifer Connelly
COPIC Insurance Company 
Anita and Frank Croshal
Bertil Delaronciere
Robert and Elizabeth Duncan
Elite Brands of Colorado
Fr. Carlos Esparza S.J.
Margaret Faciszewski
Emily Filippini
Megan Forsberg
Freeway Marble and Granite, Inc.
Michelle and Adam Galuszka
Elaine S. Gampel
Hank Grey
Stacia Hansen
Beverly and Brian Hellwig
John and Laura Hickey
Margaret Higgins
Jane Huebner
Claudia Ibarra
Inline Management 
Thomas Kennedy
Elizabeth Kirkpatrick

Kevin and Margaret Kuhn
Chris LeWand
Conor and Heather McCallin
Kim Montgomery
John J. and Manuelita Mullins
Bradley and Charlene Noland
Ronald and Deborah O’Dwyer
 Lydia Prado
Marilyn Radovich
Sandra Reese
Anthony Rivera--
   A. E. Rivera Mortgage, LLC
Ross and Anita Rutledge
Elizabeth and Jim Sale
Heather Salg
Jose Salikas
Jason Shepherd, 
Thomas and Gretchen Sickler
Steve Stemper
Martha Diss Sundby
Debra Tynan
Cornelio Velazquez and Nancy Aldana
Ralph and Denise Vosters
Baret and Todd Walker
John Zuckert

Century Club:
Gifts of $100-$249
Adrianna Abarca
José and Karina Acosta
Kristy Adams
Margie Adams
Anonymous (7)
Nich Bailey
Robert Barnes
Buffie Berger
Ryan and Emilia Brach
William J. and Lisbeth Ann Breuer
Patricia Bruce
Michael Buckley
Paul Burson
Karl Card-Smith and L. Smith II
Thomas Carr
Joel Carranza
Hellen Y. Carreras
Central Colorado Kitchens
Patrick Chmel
Terry Cipoletti
Jennifer Clements
Joyce Dalby
Lilly Daniels
Dardano’s School of Gymnastics, Inc.

Emily Darden
Nicole Delmoro
Dominican Friars 
Todd Drake
Regina Drey
Emily Duran
Cecilia Edwards
Suzanne Farrell
Jean Finegan
James Garcia and 
   Gloria Padilla de Garcia
Sandra Garcia
William Garehime
Mary Gearhart
Joy Gerity
Donna Gilmore
Fr. Paul L. Golden
Robert and Padilla Grabowski, 
Russell W. Haas
Maribeth and Bill Hanzlik
Rachel Henley
Dustin Hershey
Steve and Lynn Hetterich
Mathew and Erika Hollis
Kathleen Huss
Interstate Packaging LLC 
Ray Jones and Mary Fitzpatrick
Andrew and Sherry Kenney
Phyllis Krattenmaker
Michael Kuhn
Phil Lanphier
Jarrod Lassen
Benjamin Leonard
Sharon Livengood
Lois MacPhee
Robert and Rita Mailander
Thomas Mallary
Mark Martinez
Lucille Maun
Richard and Susan McQueen
Gary McQuinn
Ruthann Moomy and Roderick G. Eggert
Moskowitz Insurance & 
   Financial Services
Kent Mueller
Natalie Mesko
Mary Frances Nevans and 
   John Sleeman
Torrey Newman
James and Mary Jean Nussbaum
Thomas and Kathleen O’Connor
Erika Ojeda

Thank you



Century Club (con’t):
Gifts of $100-$249
Marjorie Oldfield
Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
   Catholic Church
Margrit and Scott Parker
Meghan Patston
Charles and Evangeline Pell
Miguel Perez  and Patricia Villalpando
Timothy Phillips
Maribel Polo
Caren Powell
Robert Puls
Randolph and Ginger Robinson
Erin Rolf
David and Christy Ryan
Terry S. Lee and Kathryn Sullivan
Corey Sanchez
Rudy V. Sanchez
Lail Schmidt
Nancy Schultz
Albert and Kristi Schwindt
Jason and Kimberly Smith
Judith Smith
AnnMarie Spain
Rick and Donna Sullivan
David and Marilyn Swan
Robert Swanson
Marc and Janice Trimmer
Kimberly Vance
Elizabeth Vautour
Laurie Vieira
Maureen Watson
Wells Fargo Community 
   Support Campaign
Heather Whitman
John Wiesner
Thomas and Mary Ellen Wittman
Xcel Energy Foundation 
   Matching Program 
Thomas R Young III  and 
   Joanne C Young
Sarah Younggren

Escuela Club:
Gifts of $50-$99
5 G’s Construction LLC 
Ana Sanchez
Anonymous (2)
Judith Baenen
Fern Balaun 
Joe and Mary Barrett

Patrons:
Gifts of up to $49.99
Maria and Gustavo Barajas
Kirsten Barnard
Hannah Bick
Melissa Burkhart and 
   Ferney Colorado 
Lauren Carranza
Mark and Deborah Carroll
Frank and Helen Castro
Marsha Dawe
Roberto Flores-Torres
Joanna French
Dolores Gallegos and Martine Gallegos
Maria Garcia
Shawn Gruenhagen
Cristina Guerrero
Adrienne and Joshua Havey
Jerilyn Hutchins
Kathleen and Patrick Jordan
Ronald and Linda Julianelle
Megan Klassen
Debra Leibold
Robert and Charlotte Lucero
Allison Lusero Hoffman
Jeff Mason
Marcellina Medina
Richard and Elizabeth Meyer
Delfina Meza
Paul G. and Barbara A. Moe
John and Janice Pasquarello
 Lydia Pena
Ramesh Raghunath and 
   Sylvia Gutierrez-Raghunath
Adam Ramirez
Charlene and Frank Sandoval
Andrea Schulte
Michele Short
Angela Swafford
Rosalie Trujillo
Steven Trujillo and Vanessa Paz-Trujillo
Rhiannon Tryon
Larry and Jeanette Wacholtz
Jim and Marianne Wise

Included here are gifts received from July 1, 2015 
through June 30, 2016. If you made a gift during this 
period and are not listed or are listed inaccurately, 
please advise Michelle Galuszka at (303) 964-0816 ext. 
227 or michelle@escuelaguadalupe.org.

Timothy and Denise Burke
Doris Candelarie
Kappner Clark
Maria Couturier
Dan and Cindy Cummiskey
Rachel Cushing
Janet E. Defur
Mary Lou Fenili
Betta Ferrendelli
Ken and Karen Fish
Eugene V. and C. Suzanne Fitzpatrick
Gregory J. and Susan M. Geissler
Denise Gliwa
Dawn Hug
William and Linda Husson
Shirley Jost
Roberta Kayser
Joan Kidnay
Janell Kloosterman
James and Sally Kurtzman
Mary L. Lamb
José and Cherry Marquez
Michael D. and Katherine A. Martin
John and Cheryl McLinden
Caroline and Justin McMorrow
Katherine McMurray 
Karen Meyer
James and Christine Murphy
Cathy O’Hollearn
Ray and Colleen O’Shea
Joan Pfenning
Lee Quinby
Ann Wall Richards
Breonna-Maria Rodriguez
Jason Romero
Ron Vaughn
Lucila Rosas
James and Carol Salbenblatt
David and Jennifer Shindoll
Mary Agnes and Ross Sibley
Lucy Sieber
Susan and Christopher Sieber
Guadalupe Sigala
Sugar Rush, Inc.
Florence Swanson
Jared Thompson
Marcela Threlkeld
Brad and Leigh-Anne Turano
Carl Unrein
Peter and Lucy Van Dusen
Anthony Vigil and Lupe Aguirre
Sarah Volkert

Nancy Weaver
William and Mary Wollenhaupt

Thank you
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Lindsay Filsinger, BOT Chair
Director of Philanthropic Partners
Filsinger Energy

Tom Reynolds, Vice Chair
Vice President for Mission
Regis University

Ryan Goral, Treasurer
V.P. Commercial Banking
Colorado Business Bank

Mike Cavanaugh, Secretary
Vice President & Assoc. General Counsel
MWH Global

Hugh Armstrong
Partner, PWC

Daniella Avila (EdG ‘04)
Nursing Student, Regis University

Laurie Barela
Principal, Vargas Wealth Management

Sheryl Bridges
Attorney, Fennemore Craig

Jennifer Cherveny
Independent Realtor

Kappner Clark
Marketing Manager
Atlas Real Estate Group

Stephanie K. Densen
Teaching Professional

Monica Doyle
Consultant to Select New Mexico

Peter Droege
CEO, A Little Portion

Michael J. Gallagher
Partner, David Graham & Stubbs LLP

Dick Hayes
Richard B. Hayes, CPA

Rev. Tim McMahon, S.J.
President, Arrupe Jesuit High School

Chris Mosley
Member, Sherman and Howard LLC

Fr. Edward J. Poehlmann
Paster, Presentation of Our Lady 
Catholic Church

Miguel Perez
Sales Manager 
American Marble and Granite

Sr. Vicki Schwartz, SL
Interim President 
St. Mary’s Academy

Pat Wiesner
Retired Publisher

Paul Dull
President, Escuela de Guadalupe

Mariella Robledo
Principal, Escuela de Guadalupe

Ex Officio Members
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